
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Public Works 
                                           July 1, 2025                                                            (941)575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

Fourth of July Road Closures and Parking Information – City of Punta Gorda. To ensure public safety and 
accommodate festivities for the Fourth of July celebration, several road closures will be in effect starting at noon on 
July 4th. 

Currently, the US 41 Northbound East lane and E. Retta Esplanade are closed by FDOT. Additional closures by the 
City of Punta Gorda, Right of Way Department include: 

• E. Retta Esplanade at Taylor St to US 41 North, Harborside between Taylor St and US 41 North.  
• Between E. Olympia Avenue and E. Marion Avenue, the following streets will be closed: 

o Nesbit St, Dupont St, Wood St, Brown St, Milus St, Mary St, Booth St 
o MLK (Northbound only), Cooper St (Northbound Only) 

Limited parking is available at the following locations: 

• Herald Court Parking Garage, Charlotte County Event Center, Charlotte County Justice Center, Laishley 
Park 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during the hours of 8:00 
a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
 
RUN DATE: July 1, 2025 
E-mail:  City Council 
 


